Congratulations to John Cannon,

wr. John Cannan has officizlly accepted the full time EMS Supervisor position at AMB-Contra
Costa John is cumently a part time Paramedic with the company and has held the role as a full
time medic and Alternate Supensdsor,

Flease join us in welcoming lohn inio the AMI lzadership family.

John will begin his training in the Operaticn late next week ang will continue on the Zast
Friday/5unday shift. We look fonward to having Mr. Cannon working with us and welcome him
into our family.

Thank vou.




